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Guest Editorial

The Pan Asia Academy of Facial Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery was created with the aim of promoting facial plastic surgery
in Asian countries. It was our pleasure to host the 3rd Annual Conference in Mumbai. A variety of topics were covered by experts
from all around the world. This issue of the journal carries some of the papers presented in the conference. This special issue of
journal will help to promote facial plastic surgery in India and all over the Asia.
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